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July 21, 2020 
 
Dear Staff Members, Students and Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are postponing the District Safety Sub-Committee presentation that was scheduled to be             
presented at the July 23, 2020 Special Board Meeting. This is due to the Governor’s mandate that                 
we start school with distance learning. This will also allow the Safety Sub-Committee to gather               
additional information and receive clarity from the state and county on safety mandates             
regarding COVID-19 cases and the opening of school. 
 
The Special Board Meeting will be held as planned on Thursday, July 23, 2020 beginning at 5:00                 
p.m. The agenda will include the following items: 

● Approval of 100% Distance-Learning Schedule for the 2020/21 Opening of School 
● Presentation from the District Instructional Committee 
● Presentation from the District Mental Health Committee 

 
Information on how to attend the meeting via Zoom will be on the District Website at                
www.fjuhsd.org​. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Scambray, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
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